
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Issue of the Newsletter is available 

 

You may download the Summer issue of the 

Newsletter here: 

 

http://www.earlyfordregistry.com/newsletters/v8n2p1-

12.pdf 

 

You can read the latest information about tours and swap meets, a 

report from Chickasha, details about the upcoming Meet & Greet 

at the Hershey Swap Meet, an interesting article about one of our 

new members and the usual reports from all area of the Registry. 

 

     

In this picture, Kim Dobbins is telling those attending the 1903-

1909 Early Ford Registry’s Chickasha Swap Meet & Greet about a 

Model A Ford crankcase. Details in the current newsletter. 

 

Here’s an idea: If you have a friend that is interested in Early Ford 

Automobiles, print a copy of the newsletter and give it to him. It 

might inspire him to have a look at our award winning website and 

join the close to 200 other people with the same interests. It is the 

best single marquee antique automobile organization in the world*.  

 

*That is our opinion and we’re sticking to it! 

 

Exciting New Technology Provide possible 

opportunity to help EFR members get parts! 
 

That headline is quite a mouthful, but the details 

could help us make parts for our Fords. Here is a 

link 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ggvzcGdZsTc 

to a YouTube video about the NextEngine 3D 

scanner. 

 

We are working with a Technical School that has 

one which might possibly be available to make 

scans of parts for us. The scans can be used to 

make drawings or models of the parts. 

 

The investigation has just started, but we know 

the school’s students do projects with the 

scanner. 

 

If you are interested in helping with this project, 

please contact Secretary Dave, (563.387.3736 or 

Dave@Dunlavy.us. 
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The 1903-1909 Early Ford Registry, Inc is a 501©3 Non-Profit 

tax-exempt corporation. The corporate office is 2895 Bluffton 

Road, Decorah, Iowa 52101-7802 

 

Our web page is www.EarlyFordRegistry.com 

 

You may read or download a brochure about our group here – 

http://www.earlyfordregistry.com/brochure/efrbrochure080504.pdf 

 

You may join on-line or by mail by clicking here.  

New Layout 

This is a new layout of our Member’s Update. 

You should be able to read and print this with 

most computer equipment. If you have any 

problems with the layout, please let us know at 
MembersUpdate@EarlyFordRegistry.com 
 

We hope you enjoy this format. 
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